May 13, 1964

Dr. hobert H, McDowell
Mathematics Department
Washington University
5t. louis, Missouri

Dear Br Mchowell:

I am writing in behalf of the Iowa Section of the

Mathematical Association of America to express appre-
ciation for your appearance at our recent meeting at
Luther College in Decorah, 1 am sure we all have a

- better appreciation of the extent of the activities

of CUPM,

We know these appesrances take a great deal of time
and energy on your part and we want to thank you for
your work,

~ Bincerely yours,

Earle L, Canfield
Secretary-Treasurer, Iowa Section
ELC.pl Mathematical Assoc, of America



